***NOTICE OF CANCELLATION of the August 24 Sunrise Ranch Neighborhood Meeting. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the increase in COVID-19 cases in Sacramento County we have determined that it is best for the safety of our Sunrise Ranch residents that we cancel the Tuesday, August 24, 2021 general meeting.  We will email notices of future meetings.  

Additionally SMUD's will be hosting a virtual webcast on August 31, 2021 regarding the upcoming proposed rate increase. It will be available on the SMUD website.  

We look forward to future in person meetings. 

Ruth Fox, President 
Sunrise Ranch Neighborhood Association 

